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March 17, 2012
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
President Raymond Forbes called the meeting to order at 10:40 a.m., March 17, 2012.
The meeting was held at the club’s field shelter.  There were 10 members in attendance.

Secretary’s Report:  
The February, 2012, minutes were approved with no additions or deletions.
Treasurer’s Report:
Treasurer Hank Mausolf reported that the club account had a balance of $785.60 plus $65.00 which was received for an application fee.  The ending balance for March 17, 2012, was $850.60. There are no outstanding bills. 
Field Safety Report:
Safety Officer, Kirk Hallows reported that there was no safety report this month.
Old Business:  
Event Coordinator Greg McCracken reminded the club that the fun day at the field has been set for April 14, 2012.  Awards will be presented for categories such as people’s choice and most expensive flight for the day.  Vickie McCracken has volunteered to take photos which she can computer enhance.  President Forbes will bring hot dogs and fixings which can be purchased for lunch.   Proceeds from hot dog sales will be used for gas for the mower. The rain date will be April 21, 2012.
President Forbes said that beginning on March 31, he will be bringing hot dogs or hamburgers to the field on Saturdays. These can be purchased and would add some revenue to the clubs account.
Kirk Hallows suggested that we schedule 3 or 4 more fun flies for the year.
New Business:
Bill Schultze asked if Hank Hausolf had any response to his nomination for District IV representative to AMA.  Hank said he would discuss this with President Forbes.
Bill Schultze said that the President has signed the FAA bill,  which includes  Sec. 336 Special Rule for Model Aircraft   Bill also reported that the current issue of Model Airplane News has an excellent article on getting into RC. He said this would be a great article to suggest to anyone interested in getting into the hobby.
Hank Mausolf said that he brought the solar charger for the mower along and that he could use some help to install it.  Some of the members installed the charger after the meeting.  Please be careful to disconnect the charger if you are going to use the mower. 

The club meeting was adjourned at 10:52 a.m. 
Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
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